
   3rd February 2023 

New Website 

We have updated our website.  

I would like to thank all the parents 

who gave me permission to use 

images of their children. It is greatly 

appreciated and think you will agree 

that  they improve the look of the 

website. Click on the image to have 

a look.  

HALF TERM FOOD OFFER 
The city council is again working with Samworth 

Brothers to support families with food over the 

February half term.  There will be six pop up 

venues across the city that will give parents of free 

school meal children and those needing additional 

support, the opportunity to collect food for the half 

term.   

Before you register 

• Consider the location, date and times slots before 

making your choice (see next page)

• Consider how you will transport your shopping 

from the venue

Only one shopping slot can be requested - multiple 

applications may not be considered. 

How to register 

Places at the venues are limited and will be allocated 

on a first come, first served basis to those who 

meet all of the above registration criteria.  

complete the online registration form 

Registration closes on Sunday 5 February 

(23:59).  date.  Click for more information. 

Upcoming Assemblies

Friday assemblies start at 8.45am 

Friday 10th February(8.45am) 

Cricket World Cup Assembly 

Friday 17th February  
Mrs Mulla's (Y4) Class Assembly 

Friday 3rd March  

Mrs Waka's (Y2) Class Assembly 

Friday 10th March  

World Book Day Assembly 

Friday 17th March  

Science Week (Red Nose Day) 

Assembly 

Friday 23rd March  

Mrs Shilcock's (Y1) Class Assembly 

National Educational Union (NEU) strike ac-

tion will take place on the following dates: 

• Wednesday 1 March 2023

• Wednesday 15 March 2023

• Thursday 16 March 2023

We will plan to stay open on these dates but

will inform you as soon as possible of any

changes.

https://consultations.leicester.gov.uk/edu/6fd971ed/
https://families.leicester.gov.uk/holiday-food-offer/
https://www.highfields-pri.leicester.sch.uk/index.html


February half term food support offer 

Leicester City Council is working in partnership with Samworth Brothers to give eligible families the 

opportunity to shop for free food and groceries for use over the February half term holiday. 

There will be six pop-up pantry venues across the city to choose from, each providing parents/carer 

with the opportunity to collect healthy and nutritious food for the half-term. 

This offer is for families who have children that meet the following criteria: 

• receive benefits-related free school meals

• who are full time school (4 to 16 years)

• live in Leicester City or attend a city school if they live outside of Leicester

Places at venues are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis to those who 

meet all of the above registration criteria. 

Registration is required.  To register for a place, please complete the online registration form by 

Sunday 5 February 2023 (23:59pm).  Late requests will not be accepted. 

Venue Shop open date 
(2023) 

Shopping time 
slots take place 

between 

Address 

Forest Lodge Academy Thursday 16 February 3.30pm – 5.30pm Charnor Road 
LE3 6LH 

Kestrel Mead Primary 
Academy (Junior site) 

Thursday 16 February 3.30pm – 5pm Mundesley Road 
LE5 1WE 

Soar Valley College Friday 17 February 3.30pm – 5.30pm Gleneagles Avenue 
LE4 7GY 

Community Shop 
Stocking Farm 

Saturday 18 February 11am – 2pm Marwood Road 
LE4 2ED 

Evington Leisure Centre Sunday 19 February 11am – 1.30pm 131 Downing Drive 
LE5 6LP 

Leicester City Football Club Monday 20 February 10am – 2.30pm King Power Stadium 
LE2 7FL 

Please note: 

This information sheet is not proof of registration.  Please proceed to complete the registration form. 

No food vouchers will be issued by Leicester City Council to those who receive free school meals 

during the half term holiday. 

https://consultations.leicester.gov.uk/edu/6fd971ed
https://consultations.leicester.gov.uk/edu/6fd971ed

